
AHCCCS REQUEST 
FOR INFORMATION (RFI) 

ATTENTION PROVIDER:

Arizona Health Care Cost Containment System (AHCCCS) has released a Request 
For Information (RFI) to discuss the next Medicaid contract cycle which will begin 
10/1/18. As one of our valued providers, we respect your opinion on the future of 
Arizona’s Medicaid program, and want to obtain your feedback on the proposal so 
that we can consider incorporating it into our response. If you are interested, 
please join us for a conference call. We will present a brief overview and then take 
questions and comments. Space is limited- please RSVP using the link below. 

DATE: February 15th

TIME: 3 P.M.

CALL-IN INFO: 678-275-8752 Conference ID: 9341092480

RSVP: https://tinyurl.com/jhtpp3y

TO VIEW THE RFI, VISIT THE AHCCCS WEBSITE AT:  
https://www.azahcccs.gov/Resources/Downloads/Solicitations/Open/RFIs/ 
YH17-0059/YH17-00592018IntegratedContractorsRFIFINAL.pdf

WE HOPE YOU WILL JOIN US! 


